
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 

 
 
 

SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

FIELD ADDRESS:  APARTADO 156 – SIGUATEPEQUE, COM. – HONDURAS, CENTRAL AMERICA 

 

Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

Free Vonage Phone  817 886 0413    Mailing Add.   724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

July, 2020 

Dear Friends, 
 
We thank the Lord for being able to use internet to reach our people.  The Lord has opened doors for us 
and we are reaching more with our outreach using zoom and facebook.  We are participating with our 
son and grandson reaching various churches and individuals. 
 
We are able to meet during the week in homes with small groups so our teachers are able to have the 
Ladies meetings,  youth meetings and prayer meetings.  The Law does not allow any meetings or 
anyone out of their home on Saturday or Sunday so we cannot have church meetings in church or 
anywhere else during the weekend.  There is not any hint of opening up in Honduras.  The airports 
remain closed and there is not any public transportation.  The virus continues to grow in Honduras. 
 
Lena's eye surgery went very well, a great answer to your prayers.  In about four months she will have 
her exam for glasses which she still greatly needs.  They did not work on the astigmatism and cornea 
damage which requires strong correction, but she will be glad to get new glasses so she can see better. 
 
The church has gone down as a result of the virus.  we are praying when we can meet again in the 
building it will find all our people back again.  Please pray for one of our leaders who had a motorcycle 
accident and badly broke his leg.  The ambulance had to take him two hours to the capital city hospital.  
His brother went with him but there is not any transportation so we don't know how they will get back.  
Please pray that we can go back to Honduras.  The airports are not scheduled to open for a couple more 
months.  When we go back we will have three weeks quarantine confined in our home.  We appreciate 
prayer for our family, church family and friends in Honduras exposed to the growing virus threat.  
 
We know you are suffering also and keep you in our prayers.  Thank  the Lord who hears and responds 
to you in this difficult time.  Prayer is important. 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.  May the Lord bless you richly as you continue serving 
Him . 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday Celebrating 47 Years as Missionaries 


